Dana Nichols

From: Margaret Pounder <mcp@bandon.com> on behalf of Margaret Pounder
Sent: Friday, June 18, 2021 9:03 AM

To: planning@cityofbandon.org

Subject: Planning commission testimony

Please find below testimony from the Bandon Chamber of Commerce Board of Directors and Staff:

The Bandon community is in dire need of housing. Our membership consists of over 250 businesses in the Bandon
area. This business community is unable to hire needed workforce as there is little to no housing available. In order for
our local economy to sustain itself and businesses to remain viable, we must have housing.

Please support and approve application #21-059 - request for conditional use permit for 48 apartment units.

Thank you,

"There's Strength in Community"
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Margaret Pounder
President/CEO

Bandon Chamber of Commerce
W. www.bandon.com

P. 541-347-9616

C. 541-260-5741




